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Oxigen Environmental Unlimited Company, 
Merrywell Industrial Estate,  
Ballymount Road Lower, 
Dublin 22 
 
1st September 2024  
 
 
WASTE MANAGEMENT ACT 1996 
WASTE MANAGEMENT (COLLECTION PERMIT) REGULATIONS 2007 AS AMENDED 
 
WASTE COLLECTION PERMIT – NWCPO-08-01106-07 
 
DEAR SIR/MADAM, 
 
I refer to your application for the review of your waste collection permit.   
 
Under Article 28(3) of the above regulations it is not be possible to decide on the 
application within the appropriate timeframe.  It is intended that a decision on your 
application will be made on or before the 1st December 2024. 
 
In accordance with Article 24 of the Waste Collection Permit Regulations, 2007 as 
amended, and where an application for a review of a waste collection permit is received 
before the expiry of the permit, the existing permit remains valid until a decision is 
made on the review application. I can confirm that Oxigen Environmental 
Unlimited Company has met this requirement and the current Waste Collection 
Permit ref NWCPO- NWCPO-08-01106-06 remains valid. 
 
Please note your Tax Clearance, Public Liability and Motor Insurance must be in 
date before the permit is granted therefore you may be requested to resubmit the 
necessary documentation at a later date.  
 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
____________________________ 
Compliance Officer  
NWCPO 
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